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10th August 2022 
 
Dear Parents, 

School Meals 
 

As you may be aware, Universal Infant Free School Meals ended for your child at the end of the last academic year. 
As your child moves into Year 3, school dinners will need to be paid for, at a cost of £2.50 per day/£12.50 per week,  
unless you believe that you are entitled to benefits related free school meals. 
 
If you believe you are entitled to these, but you are not currently registered, then please register with DMBC at : 
https://www.doncaster.gov.uk/doitonline/free-school-meals 
 
Once on the link click ‘Do it Now’ and this will take you to the application. This will also entitle you to food vouchers 
during the holiday periods, whilst the scheme is ongoing. Should you need any assistance then please email us at 
admin@shawwood.doncaster.sch.uk 
 
Yours Sincerely 
 
 
Mrs N J Parker-Watts 
Headteacher 
                    
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